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Success in Uganda
MARCH 7, 2018

Sanborn Head is a proud supporter of the New Hampshire chapter of Engineers
Without Borders U.S.A. and their recent project to bring clean water to a village in
Uganda.

Senior Project Engineer Heidi Lemieux, E.I.T. and Senior Project Hydrogeologist Lilly Corenthal recently
traveled to Uganda to assist with the coordination of installing three water supply wells that will be
used by approximately 3,000 people. This project has been well-publicized by New Hampshire media,
including a news story on WMUR Chronicle and an article in the Union Leader. Congratulates to Heidi
and Lilly on the success of this project!

Sanborn Head’s Heidi Lemieux testing the water pump for the newly installed water well in a village in Uganda.
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